
            

MEMORANDUM

TO: Guidance Counselors

FROM: Willie J. Morgan, P.E.
PMECS Summer Technical Workshops

SUBJECT: Nomination of Freshman Students for the 2018 PMECS Workshops

DATE: March 3, 2018

The application for this year's Partners for Minorities in Engineering and Computer
Science Summer Technical Workshops is located on the University of South Carolina's web site
at http://www.cec.sc.edu/pmecs.  The application process has two forms, one is the Nomination
Form and the other is the Student Information Form.  Please nominate one or two students who
are very interested in engineering and/or computer science.  The Partners for Minorities in
Engineering and Computer Science Summer Technical Workshops for rising freshman
students will be held at the University of South Carolina on June 26 - June 29, 2018.  [If a
student would prefer to attend the day classes ONLY (June 11 – June 15, 2018) then make that
selection on the form.  Students can only attend one session.]

Again, we ask your assistance in identifying very qualified students for the program.  The
basic requirements are as outlined on the University of South Carolina's website.  Once
identified, we ask that you assist these students in completing the form and encouraging them
to return it by April 13, 2018.  Freshman registration is $75.00 which can be included with any
additional supporting documentation and sent to PMECS, Post Office Box 12328, Columbia,
SC  29211.  If the school sends a registration check on behalf of several students, please
enclose a listing of the students.  (Registration for students in the tenth through twelfth grades is
$125 and classes begin June 24.  All new applicants complete the same forms.)  Limited
financial aid is available to students in need of assistance with the registration fee.

Please e-mail Ms. Hawes with your name, e-mail address, school and school district at
angeliahawes@bellsouth.net.  This information will be used in future correspondence.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (803) 960-3327 (e-mail:
pmecs@att.net) or Angelia Hawes at (803) 429-3489.

Thank you for continuing to assist us with the selection of participants for our summer
technical workshops.
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